
‘For with God, nothing is impossible’ Luke 1:37
Compassion

Baines’ Weekly News 17th November 2023
Stars of the Week: Very well done to all of the children who have gone ‘ABOVE and BEYOND’ in their classes
this week!

Star of the Week Star Reader Star of the Week Star Reader

Toddlers Yuvan Savannah 2CH Aliza T Gracie S

Pre-School Renly Sophie 3JB Molly-Mai B April G

RMS Paul-Junior J Pugazhgiri B 3VB Aaniya Carter W

RSF Evie B Frankie H 4TS Olivia B Logan J

RCH Athena B Lily H 4JP Finley C Jas[er L

1 BE Mason Aidan 5BW Anneliese A Poppy C

1CW Daisy Casey 5RF Louie W Ava A

1/2JB Marlow R Alfie C 6EJ Elliot G Thomas J

2SB Fearne H Marshall O D 6KP Darcy W Jaz W

‘I will have mercy on whom I will have mercy, and I will have compassion on whom I will have compassion’
Exodus 33:19

School Events This Week
● This week has been Anti-Bullying Week. The theme has been ‘Making Some Noise’: identifying different

kinds of bullying and what to do about it.
● KS1 had a great time learning new netball skills at Blackpool Sports Centre this week.
● 1BE delivered their Class Worship for their parents and the children in Key Stage 1 today. Well done to all

of the pupils in 1BE!
● We have also celebrated Children in Need Day today. So far we have raised £156, but there is still time

to donate. We have 462 children in school, so let’s see whether we can raise £1 per every child who
came dressed up today. Thank you for donating on ParentPay.

● The nasal vaccinations were administered by the NHS nurses this week. Thank you to the staff who came
to our school to help keep our children healthy.

● Our Open Morning and Afternoon took place this week. Well done to all our amazing Year 6 ‘Tour
Guides’. All of our visitors commented that our Year 6 are a real credit to our Academy!

● Well done to our Colouring Competition Winners: Kenudhi, Mia, Isaac, Amelia, Lily-Rose and Melody!
Coming up:

● The ‘HALF PRICE’ scholastic book fair will be visiting school from the 30th November - more details to
follow.

● The Christmas Fair will soon be upon us: our three non uniform days begin next Friday. Please see the
separate letter with details of the dates and donations.

● 1CW will share their class worship on Friday 24th November at 9.05am in the Main Hall. Parents/Carers
of 1CW are welcome to attend.

Reminder:
● If you are free at any time to support the PTFA in organising and preparing for the fair your help will be

welcomed. Please contact Miss Sawyer via the school office.
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